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March
School council Meeting - 7:00 p.m.
Ski Trip for Grade 5 to 12 students.
Parent Teacher Interviews - 4:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
BTPS Learning Day  - No School for students
SLAC Subway Sale 
Author Visit Christy Jordan Fenton - K to 9 students
School Based Professional Development Day - No
school for students
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SLAC - A & W Lunch

Good Friday - No School for staff or students

Easter Break

School Wide Assembly

Try a Trade - Grade 10
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Dear Families,

As we move into March, I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible
work happening at Provost Public School. Everything we do aligns with our
Assurance Plan, ensuring we support student success, foster a safe and
caring school community, and build strong collaborations.

Priority One: Supporting Learning Success for All Students
February was filled with excitement as we celebrated Literacy Month! Our
entire school came together to promote a love of literacy through engaging
activities such as school-wide Word of the Day, Author Spotlights, Readers
Theatre Performances, Teacher "Tales", Literacy Quotes, Flash Fiction,
Reading Bingo, Writing Challenges, Door Displays, and Dress-Up as Your
Favorite Character days. It was inspiring to see students and staff immersed
in the joy of reading and writing. The enthusiasm was contagious, and it’s
clear that literacy is thriving at Provost Public School!

Priority Two: Fostering Safe and Caring Learning Environments
On February 19th, we came together for our school-wide assembly, where we focused on
active learning. Staff recognized students who showed outstanding engagement in their
learning, and each recipient received a special certificate. To celebrate as a school, we all took
part in a friendly competition of Literacy Jeopardy, bringing laughter, learning, and teamwork
together in a fun and engaging way. Additionally, on February 21st, our Kindergarten to Grade 6
students participated in Farm Safety Presentations, reinforcing important lessons on staying
safe in our rural community.

Priority Three: Building Strong Collaborations
Over the past month, we’ve actively sought student feedback on our four-year Education Plan. Their voices are
essential in shaping the future of Provost Public School, and their insights on what is working well and where we
can grow were incredibly valuable. This input will help guide our next steps at both the school and division level.
We are grateful for their thoughtful contributions and commitment to making our school even better.

March always seems to fly by, and before we know it, spring will be here. With that comes the excitement of
celebrating our Graduating Class of 2025. While it’s bittersweet to see them preparing for their next chapter, we
are incredibly proud of all they have accomplished.
Thank you for your continued support in making Provost Public School a place where all students can thrive.
Here’s to another great month ahead!
 
Mrs. Brouwer and MS. Heim 
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April

One Hundred days of school

Dress up Days
Book Character

Pink Shirt Day



WE CREATE BELONGING WE PERSEVERE

WE ENGAGE IN ACTIVE LEARNING

Click on picture for

information

Click on Panther to

order Panther Wear

 Grade 10 Indigenous
Fry Bread

Family Bingo

Safety Patrol

Active Learning Awards

https://www.macstitch.ca/provost-public-school-apparel.htm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QiTjXmlKJeck0SdVaL8Ruhx8e2PtBXbj/view?usp=sharing

